
Water Committee Minutes 

January 3,2018 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM 

Attended by: Tim McKay, John Raymond, Russ Yarger 

Received water sample reports for December 

Sample LH58298 was tested for VOC’s. This sample test was overdue and was collected on 12/19/2017, 

putting the village back into compliance with the DEQ. A “not detected” result was given for all the VOC 

categories.  

Sample LH58297 was given a “not detected” result for coliform organisms 

Sample LH58296 was also received. All results were below the maximum contaminant level and requires 

no further action. 

Water meter repairs were discussed, and we were informed about 3 of the most recent repairs. An 

updated list of repair requests will be provided by the village DPW prior to February’s meeting. 

No additional supplies were requested, and no problems were reported. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM 

 

 

 


